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Dear Employer,

The U.S. Bureau of Labor Statistics (BLS) and the Alabama Department of Labor request that you provide
your company’s employment and wages each quarter using the BLS 3020 - Multiple Worksite Report
(MWR). You normally receive a paper MWR form that you fill out by hand and return in the mail. This
notice is to let you know that our web system has recently been redesigned to make web reporting even
easier. We want to encourage you to report your MWR data online, which saves your time and saves tax
dollars.

Please use the User ID and password below to log into our secure website: https://idcf.bls.gov/

USER ID: 1060012345 PASSWORD: Ab123456

For your convenience, a paper MWR form will still be mailed to your attention this quarter. If you decide to
report online, you can disregard this paper form.

This survey is mandatory in accordance with Administrative Rule No. 480-6-1-.01 and is authorized by 29
U.S. Code, Section 2. It is approved by O.M.B. No. 1220-0134.

Information collected in this report by BLS and State agencies cooperating in its statistical programs will
be used for statistical and Unemployment Insurance program purposes, and other purposes in accordance
with law. Additional information can be found online: https://www.bls.gov/respondents/mwr.

The due date for your response is April 30, 2025. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

(G G

Kelly Quinn
U.S. Bureau of Labor Statistics
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